
 
ALEDO ISD BOARD MEETING TEMPLATE 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  ​September 21, 2020 
 
AGENDA ITEM: Consider Approval of Developers Agreement Between Aledo ISD and            
the Town of Annetta Regarding the Elementary School #6 Site on FM5 
 
PRESENTER:   ​Dr. Susan K. Bohn, Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  
 
The planned Aledo ISD Elementary School #6 is located in the Town of Annetta              
(Annetta). Aledo ISD has worked with Annetta officials and engineers to secure plat             
approval and permits related to the construction of ES#6 and the development of the              
site. The site will include a new public roadway, as well as water and wastewater               
facilities designed to serve only ES#6. Annetta requires a developers agreement prior to             
issuing a building permit, so Aledo ISD and Annetta have negotiated the terms of that               
agreement. The developers agreement, which is attached, was approved by the Town            
of Annetta on September 17, 2020. 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Financial impact unknown at this time 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
Developers Agreement Between Aledo ISD and the Town of Annetta 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:  
The Administration recommends that the Board approve the Developers Agreement          
Between Aledo ISD and the Town of Annetta regarding the Elementary School #6 site              
on FM 5. 
 


